
Good News for ATM Card Holders 

 

In view of announcement made by Hon’ble Finance 

Minister on 24th March 2020, State Bank of India 

has decided to waive ATM Service Charges for all 

ATM transactions made on SBI ATMs and Other 

Bank ATMs on account of exceeding free number 

of transactions up to 30th June 2020. Stay Home, 

Stay Safe. 

 


